Tackett, Danielle

From: Welch, Vicki A

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 3:43 PM
To: Tackett, Danielle

Cc: Alexander, Elizabeth

Subject: Re: SWCM dinner

Itis me & my husband Matt Welch

Vicki Aubrey Welch
Councilwoman District 13
502-574-1113

Sent from my iPhone
Please disregard mistakes due to using iPhone. This account is confidential. If this email is sent to the
wrong entity by mistake, please notify sender & delete. Thank you!

On Feb 2, 2018, at 3:37 PM, Tackett, Danielle <Danielle.Tackett@louisvilleky.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,

I am still needing your list of two names that will be attending the Southwest Community ministries
dinner on Feb 24" in order to add it to the NDF application. Councilman Blackwell will not be able to
attend the event, due to a prior commitment, so there are an additional four seats available if you
would like to bring more as well. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Danielle Tackett
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